
 
 

 

27th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 are off to the seaside!  On Wednesday 4th June we will be going on 
a school trip to Hunstanton Beach to learn about the seaside.  

The coach will leave promptly at 9:00am so please make sure your child 
arrives at school for registration at 8:40am. We aim to be back to school by 3.15pm, subject 
to traffic. We will keep you informed via Facebook/Text if there are any delays. 

School uniform should be worn for the trip. The children will also need: 

 A healthy snack and plenty of drink  

 A packed lunch - a free school meal can be provided on completion of an order form 
which will be sent out prior to the trip.  

 Suitable footwear for the beach 

 Sun hat 

 Waterproof jacket  

 Sun cream applied BEFORE school  

The cost of the trip is £10 which includes the cost of the coach and an ice-cream! 
Please access your online iPay account to give consent for the trip and make your 
voluntary payment by Wednesday, 21st May 2025.Unfortunately, if the level of 
voluntary contributions is insufficient to support the visit, it will be cancelled. 
Further information regarding trip charges can be found in our Charges and 
Remission Policy on the School website.    

If we do not receive your consent by 21st May, your child will not be able to attend 
the trip however they will still need to attend school and will be assigned to an 

alternative class for the day.  

We welcome any parent volunteers! You will be responsible for a small group of children and 
will need to help with any work they must complete whilst on the trip. Please let me know if 
you are available to help.   

Thank you for your support, we are very excited and looking forward to a fun-filled day!            

Yours sincerely,  
Miss Craig 
Class Teacher  

 


